
 
 

 
 
 

Alcobendas, November 4th 2014 

 
SPANISH STOCK EXCHANGE COMISSION (CNMV) 

 
 
Pursuant to article 82 of the Securities Market Act we hereby inform you of the 

following event relating to this Company. 

 

RELEVANT FACT 

During the day, a number of analysts and investors have approached Indra 

inquiring about news and comments regarding information required by the Spanish 

Stock Exchange Commission (CNMV). 

Such request was related to Indra’s 2013 Annual Accounts and was made last 

August by the CNMV as part of its ordinary supervisory activities of corporate’s 

accounts, by which it periodically asks for additional information to a wide number 

of companies in the Spanish stock exchange. 

Indra elaborated the requested information, which after being checked and 

reviewed by our external auditors, was submitted to the CNMV last October. The 

CNMV after the corresponding review, and there not being any further information 

pending to be provided, released it as part of Indra’s publicly available information.  

This document can be downloaded in the following link from the CNMV webpage:  

http://cnmv.es/Portal/Consultas/IFA/InfAdicionIFA.aspx?id=0&nreg=2014057208&nregaud=15074 

There is no other requirement for additional information pending to be submitted. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Juan Carlos Baena 


